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Resolution Supporting Transparency in Decision-Making 
Approved September 17, 2024, CEC3 meeting by Council Members vote. 

Sponsors: Dr. Darling James Miramey, Sharon Collins, Yael Denbo 

 

WHEREAS it is imperative that the decisions impacting our schools and communities are made with the 
full consultation of parents and stakeholders, 

WHEREAS transparency and clear communication are fundamental to fostering trust and understanding 
within our district, 

BE IT RESOLVED:  

All decisions regarding school placements, relocations, or mergers must be thoroughly discussed and 
consulted with the affected parents and community members prior to implementation and prior to any 
dollars will be spent on it. 

Clear and comprehensive information regarding the decision-making process, including the parties 
involved and the rationale behind the decisions, must be provided to the community in a timely manner. 

Parents and students affected by transfer periods resulting from such decisions should be granted the 
option to choose an alternative school within the district, and the Superintendent must ensure available 
placements in the selected schools if families are dissatisfied with the new arrangements. 

 It is imperative that we prioritize the needs and concerns of our community members to ensure a fair and 
equitable educational environment for all. 

 

 
 

 

 


